
 

 

22nd September 2020 
Dear Parent/Carer 

We have been advised by Public Health England that there has been a confirmed case of COVID-19 within 
your child’s year group bubble.  All children within this bubble will now be required to stay at home and 
self-isolate.  As the child has not been in School since the 16th September students will be able to return to 
School from the 1st October.  

We are asking you to do this to reduce the further spread of COVID-19 to others in the community. 

If your child is well at the end of the period of self-isolation, then they can return to school as normal on 
the 1st October. Other members of your household (including siblings in other year groups) can continue 
normal activities provided your child does not develop symptoms within the self-isolation period. 

While your child is at home, teachers will be setting work via “Show my homework”.  Please follow the 
following link to access your child's timetable - Year 10 timetable. 

What to do if your child develops symptoms of COVID  
If your child develops symptoms of COVID-19, they should remain at home for at least 10 days from the 
date when their symptoms appeared.  The most common symptoms of coronavirus are: 

 New continuous cough 

 High Temperature 

 A loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell 

All other household members who remain well must stay at home and not leave the house for 14 days. 

Household members staying at home for 14 days will greatly reduce the overall amount of infection the 
household could pass on to others in the community. 

For most people, coronavirus will be a mild illness. 

If your child does develop symptoms you can seek advice from NHS 111 at Covid stay at home guidance or 
by phoning 119.  Please could you also inform the school by emailing 
attendance@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Karen Johns 
Headteacher 

https://www.stopsleyhighschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2158&type=pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
mailto:attendance@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk

